
November 13th, 1929.

Miss G. Gwendolyn Taylor, 
467 Cote St. Antoine Rd 
Westmount, One. • t

Dear Miss Taylor:-

The Principal has asked me to 
acknowledge the ketter signed by yourself and the 
Mieses Kyle and Gordon with reference. to the coursefor the degree of Bachelor of Household Science.

It is true a Committee has been 
formed and have held two meetings. If you will be 
good enough to appoint one of your number to repre­
sent you the Principal will be glad to have her 
attend any future meetings, 
the name of If you will let me know 

your representative I will be pleased to tend her notices of meetings.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal.


